
THE GREAT 
SCHUSS 

          
LEXINGTON SKI & SPORTS CLUB 

 

Newsletter:  April, 2022 

April Club Meeting:     
APRIL 5, 2022 

 
PLACE:  ROOSTERS 

          124 Marketplace Dr. Lexington 

(off Man of War, just west of 
Nicholasville rd.)  

Social:  6:00 -7:00 p.m.  

Meeting: 7:00 – 8:00 p.m. 

Program: Election 

Food, beer and wine are available for purchase 

 

              
          

     
 

2022-2023 
BOARD ELECTION 



 

Special message from the board 

   2021 – 2022 SEASON    

                                                            

This is the annual meeting at which voting is held for the 2022-2023 LSSC board. 

Nominations will be accepted from the floor. Please attend and vote for your 2022 – 2023 

board!! 

The 2021 - 2022 season finished with the European trip to Andorra March 4-12 (Portugal 

extension March 12-20).  Watch for the report in a future Newsletter! Trip reports for Beaver 

Creek and Banff follow. 

 

 

 

COVID-19 and its variants are still with us, and even vaccinated individuals can still 

contract the virus.  Rooster’s strongly encourages the use of masks for all unvaccinated 

patrons. Although there is currently no mask mandate in Kentucky, in observance of CDC 

guidelines and for the protection of our members and visitors, the board requests that 

everyone wear masks while inside (and not actually eating or drinking) and outside while 

in close proximity to others not in your household.   Complimentary masks will be 

available at the sign-in table. 

** IF YOU DO NOT FEEL GOOD, HAVE BEEN RUNNING A TEMPERATURE, HAVE RECENTLY 

BEEN EXPOSED TO THE VIRUS, OR HAVE AN ACTIVE CASE OF COVID-19, YOU SHOULD NOT 

ATTEND THE MEETING THIS MONTH. 

 



News from the Executive Vice 

President 

The OVSC trips for the 2022-2023 season have not been confirmed at this time. 

The OVSC trip chair is currently working on obtaining vendor proposals for 

selected destinations. As soon as they are available, trip details will be posted. 

Other Western trips as well as an International trip have not been determined at 

this time. If you have a specific destination you would like to have the club visit 

next year, please forward your suggestions to one of the board members.  

 

Volunteer opportunity!! 

 

Horsey hundred  

SaturDAY May 28, 2022 
For the past 2 years, the LSSC has manned a rest area for the iconic HORSEY HUNDRED bike 

ride sponsored by the Bluegrass Cycling Club (BCC). This ride is being held for the 44th year 

and attracts active sports enthusiasts. It is a great opportunity to spread the word about the 

ski club to potential snow sport enthusiasts!!  We have spoken with local participants who 

ski/board or are interested in trying and do not know about the ski club! The ride draws 

participants from all over the United States, and even from other countries, providing a chance 

to meet and speak with many interesting people.  

 

 



As a volunteer you receive: 

 Access to all Horsey activities 

 Ride access wrist band 

 Ride participant giveaway 

 Uniquely cool volunteer specific T-shirt 

For additional information: https://horseyhundred.com/about/ 

 

LSSC members who have volunteered in the past have remarked on how much they enjoyed 

the experience and have regularly signed up to do it again. 

 

Rest Area Location: 

Bourbon County Middle School, Paris 

3339 Lexington Rd 

Duties:  Help replenish food and drink to riders, give assistance, and help set up and tear down 

tent, tables etc. 

 9 Needed 
 

 

Saturday Rest Stop (Municipal Building) 

Sat, May 28 2022 

8:30AM - 1:00PM 

1 volunteer needed 

           Saturday Rest Stop (Municipal Building) 

Sat, May 28 2022 

1:00PM - 6:00PM 

8 Volunteers needed 

 
  

 

 

If you are interested in volunteering, please contact Howard Glauert 

(vp@lexskiSPORTS.org) or Annette Riehle (newsletter@lexskiSPORTS.org ) 

 

 

 

 

https://horseyhundred.com/about/
mailto:vp@lexskiSPORTS.org
mailto:newsletter@lexskisports.org


Beaver Creek 2022 

January 22 - 29 

19 members of the Lexington Ski Club made their way to Denver, CO for the OVSC trip to 

Beaver Creek, CO (where we met / greeted other ski clubs from throughout OH).  Surprisingly, 

travel to (and from) Denver went smoothly and we did not experience any issues.  The charter 

bus brought us to and from our condos without any delays.  

Folks within the group experienced fantastic skiing and boarding at Vail and Beaver Creek.  We 

were greeted by excellent snow conditions and non-existent lift lines. It snowed about 5 

inches on two separate days during our stay providing some great “powder” days.   

The Charter Condominiums at Beaver Creek provided us with excellent accommodations 

(skiing to the lift from the back door) and a short walk away from Beaver Creek Village.  The 

Blue Moose Pizzeria was an excellent spot to kick back and talk about the day.   

Overall, the trip was a huge success although, unfortunately, two members did experience 

injuries. We wish them a speedy recovery and look forward to skiing/boarding together next 

year! A return to the Colorado Rocky Mountains is definitely recommended!  

Roman Puchovsky, Trip Leader 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



SCENES FROM BEAVER CREEK 

 

                                

                       

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



Banff  2022 

February 19-26 

The Banff trip was a bit frigid but a great success.  19 members from the club travelled to Banff 

Alberta the week of Feb. 19th to the 26th.  Skiing in Alberta was  cold but we got a lot of great 

runs and had some good times.  The vistas and scenery in the Banff National Forest are some 

of the best I’ve ever seen at a ski destination.  Please check out some of the trip posts on the 

club site.  If you have a google account check out this video from the top of the Banff town 

gondola that Joe Brutsman took during out visit.   

View from top of Banff Gondola | GoPro 

 

The skiing was great we didn’t hear that anyone went home disappointed!  

Tom O’Donnell, Trip Leader 

SCENES FROM BANFF 

 
 
 

 

 
 
 

 
 
 

https://gopro.com/v/PoEy05E39PqvO


 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 

 
 
 

 

 



Social 

 

 

 

 

No social activities this month 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



Membership 
 

                                                 

New members are always welcome!! 

Renewal for LSSC membership will be upcoming in August, 2022. Watch the newsletter and 

the LSSC website. Dues are $40.00 per year and may be paid online or by check (for NEW 

members, fee will be credited against the cost of a qualifying LSSC trip for the first year).  

Please be sure to sign the member waiver (on back) – it is required to process an application. 

 

 

Completed applications can be returned to Cecile McKinney (membership chairperson) at the 

meeting or mailed to the club’s P.O. Box (PO Box 22375, Lexington KY 40522). 

                                                                       

  

 

 



Board Notes                                      

      

2022-2023 Board position elections!!  

Hi all, 

I am very excited to serve as club president for the 2022-2023 term.  The election 

slate below will be voted on at the upcoming club meeting. We welcome any 

member to serve on the board and would love to have you.  If you are interested, 

please let us know as soon as possible.  As the new year approaches if you have 

ideas for activities or would like to have the club involved in something, please 

let me or any of the board members know.  We would like to have some summer 

informal activities as interest warrants.  In the past, we’ve met at West 6th 

brewery for Tuesday night walks or runs if you are so inclined.  It’s usually held 

beginning in June.  There’s a facebook page with info.  If we can organize a 

meetup there we’ll post on facebook and our meetup. 

We also would like to do informal local events like hikes at Natural Bridge, 

Pinnacles or even local areas.  Help in organizing these activities are 

appreciated.  I hope to see as many of you as possible at the next club meeting. 

 

Tom O’Donnell, President 

 

 



nominations from the floor are accepted  

THE SLATE OF CANDIDATES FOR 2022 – 2023 FOLLOWS: 

President: Tom O’Donnell 

POSITION CANDIDATE POSITION CANDIDATE 

PRESIDENT-ELECT TARA 
KEEGAN 

MEMBERSHIP CECILE MCKINNEY 

OVSC REPRESENTATIVE  JANET JONES 
 

WEB MASTER DAVID MORRISON 
 

SECRETARY 
 

AGGIE 
WANINGER 

NEWSLETTER ANNETTE RIEHLE 
 

EXEC VP 
 

HOWARD 
GLAUERT 

RACING DIANNA MILLER 
 

TREASURER CHARLIE 
LISLE 
 

LOCAL TRIP DIRECTOR  CHRIS PING 
 

SOCIAL  FRANCES 
WOOLLAM 

Marketing & Publicity Director  TARA KEEGAN 

  

 Nominations prior to the meeting should be sent by email to president@lexskiSPORTS.org and 

presidentelect@lexskiSPORTS.org.  

The next board meeting is Wednesday, April 13, 2022. Members may participate by notifying 

any board member in advance.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

mailto:president@lexskiSPORTS.org
mailto:presidentelect@lexskiSPORTS.org


LSSC Officers and Directors       2021-2022 

PRESIDENT - - CHARLIE LISLE 
president@lexskiSPORTS.org 

MEMBERSHIP-CECILE MCKINNEY 
membership@lexskiSPORTS.org 

PAST PRESIDENT/OVSC REPRESENTATIVE – JANET 
JONES 
ovsc-rep@lexskiSPORTS.org 

WEB MASTER-DAVID MORRISON 
webmaster@lexskiSPORTS.org 

SECRETARY- AGGIE WANINGER  
secretary@lexskiSPORTS.org 

NEWSLETTER- ANNETTE RIEHLE 
newsletter@lexskiSPORTS.org 

EXEC VP-HOWARD GLAUERT 
vp@lexskiSPORTS.org 

RACING-DIANNA MILLER 
racing@lexskiSPORTS.org 

TREASURER- CHARLIE LISLE 
treasurer@lexskiSPORTS.org 

PRESIDENT-ELECT-  - TOM O’DONNELL 
presidentelect@lexskiSPORTS.org 

SOCIAL – TARA KEEGAN 
Tarak828@hotmail.com  

Marketing & Publicity Director - OPEN 
 LOCAL TRIP DIRECTOR- CHRIS PING 

localactivity@lexskiSPORTS.org  

 

 

  

 

https://www.facebook.com/LexSkiSPORT
S/ 

https://www.facebook.com/groups/5285
26410566966/ 

  LSSC website: www.lexskiSPORTS.org 

 
  LSSC Meetup: 
  https://www.meetup.com/Lexington-Ski-and-SPORTS-
Meetup/ ?  

 
        http://www.ovsc.org                                          

http://skifederation.org 
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